
Respected House legislators: 
 
I write in support of House Bill 2013. As a person with a public profile, and who has had concern about 
stalkers in the past, I support this essential safety check on gun ownership. Since Oregon law already 
provides that someone with an active restraining order may not have a gun, but there is no effective 
way for law enforcement to confirm this, people at risk of injury or death at the hands of stalkers are in 
peril that you can address with this simple upgrade of the existing rule. 
 
I thank you for all you do to ensure the safety of the innocent public. In a case like this, our lives are in 
your hands. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rabbi Ariel Stone 
 
Congregation Shir Tikvah 
www.shirtikvahpdx.org 
 
"Justice, Justice Shall You Pursue, That You May Live” - (Devarim 16.20) - In 5779 Shir Tikvah 
seeks to learn and do justice without and justice within 
 

office: 7550 NE Irving Street    Portland, OR 97213  
 at the NE corner of 76th Avenue and Irving Street 
telephone: 503.473.8227 
daven with us for Shabbat and holy days at  621 NE 76th Street 
 

Rabbi Ariel's book is available here: Because All Is One 
Rabbi Ariel's blog is Torah for the 21st Century 
You can follow her on Twitter at @ravarielstone 
 

please note: emails to the Rabbi are not answered on Shabbat or holy days, nor on Monday, the rabbi's 
day off. You are welcome to call the Shir Tikvah office on any  working weekday to speak with us. 
 

 

http://www.shirtikvahpdx.org/
http://www.jewishbookcouncil.org/book/because-all-is-one
http://rabbiariel.net/

